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Get Up and Move Night! 
Mark your calendars for an amazing annual event.  

On Thursday, October 7, from 6 p.m. - 8 p.m. the 
Reedsville Elementary/Middle School will be hosting  
a special event called “Get Up and Move.”  This event  
is open to the public and the community is encouraged 
to join in the fun!  The night is designed to help parents 
and children think about making healthy choices for a 
healthy and happier life.  The night will feature healthy 
refreshments, fitness themed workshops, informational 
booths, screenings, obstacle courses and much more.  
We have added several new tables and demonstrations.  
Included in these are Zumba and Tae Kwan Do.  We will 
again be having a silent auction during this event.   

Proceeds from the auction will go directly to providing 
the students with equipment and/or activities that  
promote health and wellness.  If your family or place  
of business would like to donate an item to the auction, 

please contact the school office  754-4345. 

Mark Your Calendars! 

The Reedsville Sons of AMVETS Squad 1032 will be 
having a brat, hamburger, and steak fry on Saturday, 
October 9th at the Reedsville Country Horizons  

Cooperative from 9 to 3.   

If you are interested in adding  
something to the community calendar, please  
send your information to ragd@reedsville.org 

and we would be happy to add it. 

Where Its At 

www.reedsville.org 

Notes from the Village Hall 
 

Compost:  Yard waste such as grass clippings, 
leaves, and yard & garden waste shall be  
disposed of by composting the material or  
leaving it at the Village compost site.   

Items NOT to be put in the compost are:  
stumps, roots, shrubs with intact root balls, 
animal waste, and sod. 
 
Sump Pumps:  No discharge or overflow of 
storm water shall be permitted upon any street of 
public way from October 1 to April 15 of each 
year. 

 

Trick or Treat Hours:  The Village of  
Reedsville will hold Trick or Treat on Sunday, 
October 31, 2010 from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM.   
The Children’s Party sponsored by the  
Reedsville Lions Club will start at 4:00 PM at 

the Reedsville High School Cafeteria. 

The Reedsville Firefighters  
44th Annual Pork Chop Dinner 

Complete meal with all  
the trimmings. 

 
Sunday, October 10th 
Serving 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. 

 
Adult and Kids Meals Available 

Carry-Outs Available 
 

Dinner will be at the  
Reedsville Fire Station. 

 
Hope to see you all there for good 
eats, good friends, and all for a 

good cause! 

Thank you to those who  
donated to Patrick’s Patches 
school supply drive.  The  

supplies were very much needed 
and appreciated.  Thank you to all 
those who continue to donate to  
Patrick’s Patches.  Now is the time 
to look in your closet for your  
gently used coats.  Patrick’s 

Patches is located in the basement 
of the Holy Family School on  
Menasha Street in Reedsville.   

Open Sundays  
11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Attention Reedsville  

Area Seniors 

You are cordially invited to join 
the Reedsville Area Senior  

Citizens Group.  The first meeting 
will be held on October 19th  
at 1:30 p.m. at the Reedsville 

Manor in the community room.  If 
you are interested please contact 
Joan Kanter, 754-4189 or  
Diane Lau, 754-4411. 

Refreshments will be served. 

Reedsville News 



Manitowoc County Recycling  

Center Electronic Collection Fees 
For more information call - 920-683-4333 
Or visit www.manitowocrecycles.org 

Guidelines  

Do not break bulbs, they should remain intact. 
It is advisable to tape the terminals of batteries for safety. 
Call ahead if bringing in large quantity or heavy items. 

Fees 

Computer Monitors    $10 each 
Microwaves   $10 each 
TVs less than 27” diagonal $10 each 
TVs more than 27” diagonal $20 each 
Other Electronics  $0.25 per pound 
(printers, stereos, VCRs, telephones) 
Batteries   Free 
Ballasts - non PCB  $0.55 per pound 
Ballasts - PCB   $0.88 per pound 
Capacitors - non PCB  $0.95 per pound 
Capacitors    $4.40 per pound 
Fluorescent Bulbs under 4ft. $0.30 each 
Fluorescent Bulbs over 4ft. $0.40 each 
Compact Fluorescent Bulbs $0.30 each 
Incandescent, Flood,  
and Spot Light Bulbs  $0.20 each 
High Intensity Discharge Bulb $1.25 each 
 
Location:  Manitowoc County Recycling Center 
      3000 Basswood Road 
      Manitowoc, WI 54221 
Monday - Friday 7am-4pm 
Saturday              8am - noon 
Closed Saturdays from November 16th - March 31st. 

Hello everyone, 
 I would like to say Welcome Back to Officer 
Joe Tisler . Officer Tisler was injured in January and 
has recently returned to duty in the Village.  Please 
say hello to him if you see him out on patrol.  
 
 August found the village with numerous  
vehicle and garage entries. Many of these vehicles 
were located in unlocked garages. The suspect(s)  
entered these garages and went through unlocked  
vehicles. They removed cash, coins and other items 
from the vehicles and garages.   We have been  
working on the investigation since that time and  
information continues to come in. I would like to take 
a moment to thank all of the residents who called in 
with details about those incidents and have continued 
to report suspicious activity they have observed 
around the village. Your assistance is appreciated and 
working together like this will help keep our  
community safe.  As a general rule please remember 
not to store valuables in your vehicle and if you need 
to leave something in your vehicle place it out of site 
and be sure to lock your doors.  For added safety and 
precaution before turning in for the night be sure your 
garage doors are closed and secured. 
 
 As some you already know I have not been 
seen around  the village in the last few weeks. I 
wanted to let you know I broke my ankle (off duty) 
and have been recovering at home. With modern 
technology I have been able to check in from home so 
please feel free to email me or leave  a message at the 
police department and I will contact you as soon as 
possible.  I hope to be seeing all of you soon..   
 
Chief Jo Ann Mignon  

The American Legion  
Auxiliary Fish Fry  

scheduled for Friday,  
September 24th at the 
Manitowoc Legion  

Drews-Blazer Post #88 
Club House has been  

cancelled and rescheduled 
for Friday, December 10th 
at the same location.   

Zion Lutheran Church Child Care CenterZion Lutheran Church Child Care CenterZion Lutheran Church Child Care CenterZion Lutheran Church Child Care Center    

Now Open 6am-6pm 

Monday - Friday 

Educational and Christian Teachings 

Experienced Teacher 

Call to enroll - 920-864-2468 

Fox & Hounds 
Free Delivery  
in Reedsville  

5pm - 8pm Daily. 
Call - 754-4086 



Friends of St. Patrick Inc. 

The Friends of St. Patrick Inc. will hold their quarterly  
meeting on Tuesday, October 12th, 7:00p.m. at the Friends 
of St. Patrick’s Heritage House in Maple Grove.  On the 
agenda for the meeting will be an evaluation of their  

recent Fall Festival Picnic and planning for the annual St. 
Patrick’s Day Celebration, which will be held on Sunday, 
March 13, 2011, with the location to be determined.  All  
interested persons are invited to attend this meeting.  

Winners of their recent raffle were:  $500 - Ron & Agnes 
O’Leary of Oconomowoc, $250 - Brian Mullins of  

Milwaukee, and $100 - Jim & Pat Roach of Oak Brook, IL.  
Our many thanks to all who purchased tickets or helped in 

any way to make the picnic a success. 

Recycling Workshop 
633 Manitowoc Street,  

920-754-4021 

Hours:  Mon - Fri   8am - 5pm 

Top Prices Paid 

McCoy’s Lawn Care   
Need help with your lawn  
clean up or mowing?   
Give us a call for all  
your lawn care needs.   

McCoy Mack - 920-754-4194 

  STRIKERS ENDS THE RUMORS 

Strikers Sports Bar celebrated it’s 10th Anniversary in July 
2010. The beginning of September, owner Tony Schultz  

informed his family, friends & regular patrons that he is selling 
the business. Tony says, he has had a good run but feels it 
time to move on. He saw the business go from $28,000 in 
revenue when he bought it to $100,000 5 years later. The 
business has provided him a good living. He has had a lot of 
great customers over the years and made many good friends. 
It was his dream to own a bowling center and now he hopes to 

pass that dream on to someone else. 
  

Tony feels the business and building has a lot of potential with 
over 7900 square feet to work with. It’s come a long way from 
the Ye Old Inn days, with new siding, windows, a 27’ x 31’  
garage, a new bar, back bar & flooring, a completely  

remodeled kitchen and bathrooms. The two apartments were 
also extensively remodeled. Tony invested a lot over the years 
physically, emotionally and financially because it was never 

just a business, it was his home. 
  

Tony would like to thank everyone that patronized Strikers 
Sports Bar, especially those that have remained regular loyal 
customers over the years. But remember it’s BUSINESS AS 
USUAL until we find a buyer. So we hope you’ll take the time 
to stop in and wish Tony well in his future ventures. He plans 
to go into retail sales opening his own store, and anyone that 

knows Tony knows how much he loves to shop. 

Time to get your cholesterol checked? 
Did you know that cholesterol is needed to keep our 

bodies healthy? However, excess cholesterol can stick to 
the walls of vessels, making it harder for blood to move 
through.  

HDL is the GOOD cholesterol. HDL stands 
for “high density lipoproteins.” HDL can help slow the 
buildup of plaque and protect against heart disease. 

LDL is the BAD cholesterol. LDL stands for 
“low density lipoproteins.” This type of cholesterol can 
stick to the inner walls of arteries and form plaque. 
Plaque can plug up the arteries and cause clots, strokes, 
heart disease and heart attacks. 

Cholesterol is measured with a blood test. The test 
reports TOTAL cholesterol, along with the breakdown 
of the amount of each type of cholesterol. Optimal     
cholesterol levels for healthy persons are: 

Total cholesterol: Less than 200 mg/dL 
HDL (good): at least 40mg/dL for men and  
50 mg/dL for women.  
LDL (bad): Less than 100 mg/dL. The lower your  
LDL, the lower your risk for heart disease and 
stroke.  
Triglycerides (another fat in the blood that raises  
cholesterol): Less than 150 mg/dL 
What can you do to maintain a healthy cholesterol  
level?  Eat a heart-healthy diet.  Maintain a healthy  
weight and exercise regularly. Avoid tobacco  
smoke. 

Your health care provider may prescribe cholesterol-
lowering medication, if lifestyle 
changes aren’t enough. So please be 
heart smart — get your cholesterol 
levels checked! 

 
Denise Brilliant, NP, is a nurse  

practitioner at Aurora Health Center 

in Reedsville. To schedule an  

appointment, call 920-754-4337. 

 

The Village Pantry, LLC 
Hello form the Lengacher family!  We know that 
many of your have been waiting for the bulk food 
store and bakery, and we wish to inform you that 
the time has come.  Lord willing we will open on 
October 1st, 2010 and we will offer baking supplies, 
spices, cereals, cappuccino, pasta, snacks, candy, 
lunch meats and cheese, and more.  We will be  
getting new shipments every two weeks so we can 
expand our selection.  Our store hours will be 10 
a.m. - 6 p.m., Tuesday - Friday, and 8 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
on Saturday.  We will be closed Sundays and  
Mondays.  So here is a welcome t everyone to  
come on out and join us at 19926 USH 10 next to 
Veterinary Associates, just west of Reedsville.  
Note our driveway is shared with Veterinary  

Associates.  God bless!   
- Lyle and Barbara, Elaine, Marilyn, & Savannah 

Fox & Hounds 

Thursday nights 
Authentic  
Mexican Food 
4 p.m. - 8 p.m. 
2 chicken or  
beef wraps  

Rice and red beans 
for $6.50. 



Trick or Treat Hours 

The Village of Reedsville will hold Trick or 
Treat on Sunday, October 31, 2010 from 

2:00 P.M. to 4:00 P.M.    
The Children’s Party sponsored by  

the Reedsville Lions Club will start at 4:00 
PM at the Reedsville High School. 

LAKE TOWN AND COUNTRY 
 

NEW REEDSVILLE LISTING. Well maintained 
two family property on an extra deep lot, which 

allowed plenty of room for the newer 3 stall garage! 
(Give your tenants each one stall, and keep one stall 
for your own stuff!)  Spacious first floor apartment 
w/sun room, & central air. Two bedroom upper. 
Priced for this economy, at  $79,900...well below 

Fair Market Value. 
 

BACK ON THE MARKET, 3 BR brick home on 
1/2 acre.  Two bathrooms, hardwood floors, two 
garages, treed .45 acre lot. Reduced to $99,900 

 
5.3 ACRE MINI FARM now only $129,900.  

Located in the Cato area, less than 15 minutes from 
Fleet Farm!  This property features some good 

'guts', with many hardwood floors, newer roof, well 
& circuit breakers. Plus, the seller will install a  
septic before closing. This 3 bedroom ranch style 

home has a formal dining room, 
an attached garage and an older barn. This is a great 
deal when you consider what acreage is selling 

for......if you're 
lucky enough to find a parcel this size! 

 
  CALL COLLEEN KORINEK @ (920)732-3187 
I would be happy to email additional pictures  

and fact sheets. 

Country Crafters Classic 

A craft show with flair! 
October 18th, 9a.m. - 3p.m. 
At Behnke Country Center 
6 North 6th Street, Reedsville. 
Crafters welcome - call  
754-4690 or 756-3907 

Food and Refreshments available. 
Looking for that special place for your 

holiday or family gathering? 
Behnke’s Country Center can be  
that place for your event. 

Call now for pricing and availability - 
756-3907.   

Overnight accommodations available. 

Preservation of St. Mary’s 
Remember the Historical Building as a 
place to hold your family dinners,  

celebrations, and any occasion.  Book  
the dates now for Thanksgiving and 
Christmas holiday get together.   

Call 754-4370. 
The organization hopes you’ll save the 
date - November 14th for the Reedsville 
Fall Festival.  We will be joining  
together with the Reedsville Lions/
Lioness Clubs to put on a wonderful 
family filled activity.  It will have  

crafters, vendors, silent auction, prizes, 
musical events, and children's games.  
The event will be held at the Reedsville 
High School on Manitowoc Street.   
It will be a great opportunity to see  
part of the new school if you  
haven’t seen it already. 

Corner House News 
Fall is a wonderful time of the 
year.  It provides so much 

color for outdoor decorating as 
well as indoor decorating. 
Remember these dates in 

October: 
Oct. 1st - Homecoming 

Oct. 2nd - Homecoming Dance 
Order corsages/boutonnières 
for the dance.  Call 754-4370. 
Oct. 12 - 16 Sweetest Week 
Get your spouse, friend,  

special person, grandmother, 
mother, - FLOWERS. 
Guys like flowers too. 
Oct. 15 - Boss’s Day 

Get your boss a special plant 
or flowers too.   

Oct. 31 - Halloween 
 

We would like to encourage all 
homeowners/renters to  
decorate outside for fall.  

Leave it up for Thanksgiving 
use the theme, Give Thanks! 
Come to Corner House for 
your decorating needs - bows, 
garland, scarecrows, baskets, 
and more.  Call 754-4370. 
We have a big selection of  
perennials for sale.  Come in 
and get these good BUYS! 

Reedsville Area Garden Club 
 

Thanks to everyone who planted flowers by 
their houses or businesses this year.  The 

color and beauty was wonderful. 
Now, we would like people to decorate  
for fall - the theme is, Give Thanks. 

Put it up now until Thanksgiving.  Use bales 
of hay/straw, corn stalks, scarecrows,  
antiques, pumpkins, or gourds.  Let’s see 
who can come up with the most unique  
display.  Note:  We are looking for older 
wooden chairs that we can paint for  
decoration for the 2011 summer time.   
If you have some you’ll donate   
call 754-4224 or 754-4370. 

Thrivent Financial for Lutherans 

Join a strong organization that focuses on YOU. 

 
It’s been a difficult couple of years in the financial world.  Even if the 
worst is behind us, the recovery is far from over.  No matter what the 
future holds, you can count on the strength and stability of Thrivent  

Financial for Lutherans to help you prepare for and feel confident in your 
retirement.  Plus, when you become a member you’ll see how we support 

the causes that are important to you - in your community, your  
congregation and around the world.  Contact me today.   

 

Kim Wedepohl, FIC 
Financial Associate 
920-901-3818 

 
 

For additional important disclosure information,  
please visit Thrivent.com/disclosures. 

 
Appleton, Wisconsin.  Minneapolis, Minnesota.  800-Thrivent 



Breakfast of Champions 
Sundays, 9am - 1pm 

 
All proceeds go to the organizations. 

Served by members of these fine organizations. 

 
1st Sunday - Panther’s Football Team 

 
2nd Sunday - AMVETS Post 1032 

 
3rd Sunday - American Legion & Auxiliary 

 
4th Sunday - Preservation of St. Mary’s 

 
Support your local organizations at  

Fox & Hounds 

Transportation Program in Reedsville 

The Manitowoc County Aging and Disability Resource 
Center (ADRC) is looking to set up a once a week  
transportation program for Reedsville and the  

surrounding areas to: medical, shopping, nursing home 
visits, and more.  The program is designed to provide 
rural individuals access to a range of activities that  
contribute to their quality of life.  If you or someone 
you know is interested in the program, please call the  
Manitowoc ADRC office at (920) 683-5111 or (920) 

683-4180, and ask to speak to Linda. 

New Guidelines for the Reedsville News 
Due to many submissions after the due date in the past and many 
ads that are placed running very long, I have had to place some 
new guidelines on the Reedsville News that I will begin following 

strictly.  The preferred method of submission is email at 
ragd@reedsville.org. If you do not have email please submit to the 
Village Clerk/Treasurer no later than noon on the due date!   

All submissions past noon on the due date will be NOT be  

included in the Reedsville News.  All submissions should run 

under 225 words, with some exceptions for relevant  

community information from community organizations.   

Those submissions over 225 words will be subject to editing or 

will not be included in the Reedsville News.   

The Reedsville News continues to enjoy serving the community.  
Please follow the adapted guidelines and if you have any questions 

or concerns please call Carrie at 901-9417 or email 
ragd@reedsville.org 

 
The next due date for the September Reedsville News  
is October 22nd.  Please continue with your information 
about the community and ways to help others grow  

in our community. Thank you. 

Business Directory 

Visit the Reedsville Area 
Business Directory at  
www.reedsville.org 

Governor Doyle Proclaims September and  

October as United Way Months 

 
Governor James Doyle recently designated the months of 
September and October, 2010, as United Way Months in 
Wisconsin, in recognition of the start of fall campaigns by 

United Ways throughout the state. 
 

The proclamation highlights United Way’s work to  
mobilize the caring power of communities to advance  
the common good. Based in communities throughout  
Wisconsin, United Way focuses on the building blocks  
for a good life: a quality education that leads to a stable  
job, enough income to support a family through retirement,  
and good health. We all win when a child succeeds in 
school, when families are financially stable, and  

people have good health.   
 

In 2009, Wisconsin's United Ways, serving as the  
primary source of private funds, collectively raised over 
100 million dollars to support human services. Doyle  
urged Wisconsin citizens to give, advocate and volunteer  

in order to build a brighter future.  
 

Last year the United Way Manitowoc County raised 
$1,005,000 and provided funds to twenty three agency  
programs in our community.  This year the United Way 
Manitowoc County has set a campaign goal of $1,000,000.  

 
For those interested in giving or beginning a campaign  
at your organization, please contact Laurie Crawford,  

Executive Director at 920.682.8888. 

 
The United Way Manitowoc County improves quality 

of life in our community through volunteer and  

resource development, partnership building,  

and advocacy. 

If there is harmony in the home…If there is harmony in the home…If there is harmony in the home…If there is harmony in the home…    
There will be order in the village…There will be order in the village…There will be order in the village…There will be order in the village…    
If there is order in the village….If there is order in the village….If there is order in the village….If there is order in the village….    
There will be peace in the world.There will be peace in the world.There will be peace in the world.There will be peace in the world.    

    
E.S.C.A.P.E.E.S.C.A.P.E.E.S.C.A.P.E.E.S.C.A.P.E.    

Exchange Sponsored Child Abuse Prevention EffortExchange Sponsored Child Abuse Prevention EffortExchange Sponsored Child Abuse Prevention EffortExchange Sponsored Child Abuse Prevention Effort    



For more information about Reedsville Schools, 

Sports and our Community visit 

www.reedsville.k12.wi.us/ 

Reedsville Fall Festival - Sunday, November 14th 
The Reedsville Lioness, Lions, and the Preservation of St. Mary’s are sponsoring the Reedsville 
Fall Festival - Sunday, November 14th at the Reedsville High School from 9:00 a.m. - 3:30 
p.m.  The event will be a family fun event with an opportunity for you to sell your crafts,  
homemade products/creations, card and stamps, and more.  There will be a $20 fee for each  
table.  The sponsors have guidelines for vendors.  Please call 754-4370 or 366-1033 to obtain  

a registration blank or for any questions (a registration blank is also available below).   
Registration of tables are needed by Oct. 14th.  If you have any questions please call the  

members above.  Note:  Some people might like to join together for a table.   
The event will feature craft/vendor booths, silent auction, music, entertainment, children games, 
fall nutrition lunch, prizes and more.  An admission fee will be charged.  All profits from the 

event will go to community projects sponsored by the three organizations.   
It should be a fun packed day.  Plan on attending.   

Reedsville Fall Festival Table Registration 
Rules:  The sponsors are not responsible for lost, stolen, or damaged items. 
Sellers are responsible for setting up and taking down their own exhibits. 

Sponsors reserve the right to reject any reservation and limit the number of exhibits. 
Sponsors reserve the right to cancel the event without prior notice.  Deposits would be refunded. 

No additional tables will be allowed over the amount that was reserved. 
Displays may be set up on or behind the tables, not to interfere with visitors walking by tables or emergency exits.  

If you the vendor needs to cancel (up to 7 days before the event) 50% of the deposit will be returned.   
If cancelled less than 7 days before event, no refund will be issued. 

 
 

Name ________________________________________________   #Tables ________________________ 
 

Address____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Telephone # ________________________________   Total Amount Enclosed _________________ 
 

Description of Items Sold  _________________________________________________________________ 
 

Signature _________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please return registration and registration fee to  
Reedsville Lioness - Theresa Worachek 

PO Box 307 
Reedsville, WI 54230 

Thank you to the  
Reedsville Garden Club 

for all their hard work  
doing the flower gardens 
in town.  It is so nice to 
go through the village 

and see the beauty of all 
the flowers.  As a  

resident, I appreciate  
all the time and talent 
you have given for all  

of us to enjoy. 
- Reedsville resident 

TOPS WI #1276 Collins 

Is looking for New Members! 

Meetings are held every Tuesday morning at the 
Collins Firehouse.  Weigh-in is at 9:00 a.m. with a 
meeting following the weigh-in.  Dues are only $1 
per week and there is carpooling available from 
Reedsville and Valders if interested.  This is a  
support group, not just a weight-loss group.   

Hope to see you there!   
Contact…. Diane - 754-4411 or Donna - 772-4415. 

Awesome 

Opportunity 
The Herald 

Times Reporter 
is looking for a 
Reedsville  
resident to  
submit a 

monthly 400 
word column for 
the Reedsville 
Community 
Close-Up  

Column.  This is 
a paid position. 
If interested 
please contact 
Mary Jo Krahn 
at 754-4371. 


